Dear Presidents and Provosts,
 
I am happy to announce that The City University of New York’s Assessment Council has released The Assessment Review, an online publication of assessment research and news. This publication builds upon the work of the CUNY Assessment Council’s quarterly publication, ASSESS@CUNY.
 
The Assessment Review aims to advance the dissemination of research regarding assessment, evaluation, and accountability on various levels in higher education. The publication also provides important updates regarding accreditation standards in the region and across the nation, as well as guidance from faculty and administrators on how assessment methods can be used to improve student learning, pedagogy, and administrative, and student support services.
 
In my view, The Assessment Review is a valuable resource for the University in supporting assessment best practices and meeting accreditation standards. The publication features vital assessment research, which has been peer-reviewed by eminent assessment and accreditation scholars, and serves academic institutions throughout the United States and international institutions accredited within the United States. And so, I hope you will avail your faculty and staff of this important resource, which can be accessed here: https://assessatcuny.commons.gc.cuny.edu/.
 
Sincerely,

Daniel E. Lemons, Ph.D.
Interim Executive Vice Chancellor and University provost
The City University of New York

